Minneapolis Gun Club Jackpot
November 28, 2020

50 degrees today, with a light breeze from the SW and not a cloud in the sky. This might have been the last 50
degree day we see this year. Maybe Santa will give us a/some early presents and let us have a few more????
We'll see.

Last week there wasn't a 48 on the place.....today, four of them. Terry Peterson started 'em out. Yes, Terry
Peterson. :>) Joe Hadac and Derek Fischer standing next to each other came in with 2 more, and Eric
Gunderson posted one too. Great shooting guys.

Another good day, a lot of shooters, and some new winners. Always good to see.

MGC will be hosting/holding our annual Christmas Ham Jackpot but word on the trap field is that there might
be 3 clubs holding Ham Shoots on the same day. So, stay tuned, I'll let you know when MGC will be hosting
theirs. Possibly December 12th.

1st Class
Derek Fischer 48
Terry Peterson 48

2nd Class
Derek Fischer 45
Jerry Chellgren 45

3rd Class

Jerry Chellgren 43

David Maples 43

4th Class

Dennis Kecker 42

Matt Bickell 42

5th Class

Ken Hanson 39

Crain Raines 39

Ties = Singles from the back then singles from the front then handicap from the back.

Thanks to everyone who shot today. We'll do it again next Saturday. Hope to see you there.

Jimmy Bowen



